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From Our Readers
Colorado Lawyer welcomes reader feedback. Letters are published with their sender’s consent and may be edited for clarity, length, or grammar. 

Please send feedback to Managing Editor Susie Klein at sklein@cobar.org, or contact article authors directly.
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Space Law—Part 1

Milton:  

I just finished reading your article “A Space Law 

Primer for Colorado Lawyers” in the March 2018 

edition of Colorado Lawyer. This was one of the 

most interesting, concise, easy to read, but jam 

packed with information articles about such an 

important topic I’ve read in this magazine—and 

maybe any law journal or publication in my 

many years as an attorney.

I’ve passed it along to my friends and family, 

lawyers and non-lawyers, all of whom have 

responded with enthusiasm similar to mine.

I can’t wait for Part 2. 

Ann M. Norton
Norton Law Firm

Editors’ Note: The wait is over. Part 2 on U.S. 

space law begins on page 43 of this issue.

In Memoriam

CL Editors:

I see you’ve changed the format of Colorado 

Lawyer, and one thing I feel is missing is the 

In Memoriam section highlighting attorneys, 

judges, and legal personnel who have recently 

passed away. Especially as I’ve gotten older, I’ve 

found it a nice feature in the magazine, because 

sometimes you hear about these attorneys and 

sometimes you don’t. I hope you consider 

putting it back in Colorado Lawyer.

 

Dave Rich
Minor & Brown PC

 

Hi Dave,

We’re pleased to continue In Memoriam. We 

generally rely on our membership to notify 

us when a member of the legal community 

passes away, and we print information as it is 

received. So, we don’t always have content for 

this section in each issue.

Readers should send notices about recently 

deceased attorneys, judges, and other legal 

professionals to Susie Klein at sklein@cobar.org. 

Longer “tributes” highlighting the contributions 

of these professionals are also welcome. 

The Colorado and Denver Bar 

Associations have secured space 

at the Denver City and County 

building in courtroom 117 for 

members’ use as a practice space.

To reserve time email hfolker@

cobar.org. A 24-hour notice is 

recommended. The courtroom 

is available weekdays from 8 a.m. 

to 4 p.m. Courtroom 117 is not 

available on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays and every third 

Wednesday of the month.
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